
Rules Committee, 

This is an issue that deserves bi-partisan support. Oregon has long been neglected by candidates 

running for president. Our votes don't count as much as voters in other states because of the way 

the Electoral College functions. The best way around that is for system of national popular vote. I 

ask you in the strongest and personal terms to support HB2927 without amendments or ballot 

referral. The votes for Oregonians are just as important as the votes of more populous states! 

Glen Bledsoe  
glenbledsoe@me.com  
4230 12th Street SE  
Salem, Oregon 97302 
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